Kindertransports INTERFAITH HOLOCAUST COMMEMORATION 2013

Thursday, April 11 7 p.m.

Congregation B'nai Emunah 17th Street and Peoria Avenue

(Free shuttle rides available from Temple Israel, 2004 E. 22nd Place)



FEATURING:

Kurt and Margaret Goldberger, child survivors of the Kindertransports

From Dec. 1, 1938, to the start of World War II on Sept. 1, 1939, nearly 10,000 Jewish children were sent, without their parents, out of Nazi Germany, Austria, Poland and Czechoslovakia to safety in Great Britain. While more than 1.5 million children perished in the Holocaust, these children were saved by the Kindertransport rescue movement. Kurt and Margaret Goldberger will share their personal stories of the Kindertransports.

Tulsa City-County Library will have a mobile library at the commemoration. Please bring your library card to check out books and other library resources.

The Holocaust Commemoration is sponsored by the Council for Holocaust Education, a committee of the Jewish Federation of Tulsa, in cooperation with the Tulsa City-County Library and Circle Cinema. For more information, call the Jewish Federation of Tulsa at 918-495-1100.